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I have been working on the budget and have forwarded the budget documents to Brian King to look over. Hopefully he will have some comments regarding the budget and areas for improvement or changes. 
The week of April 17 – 21, I will be notifying Municipal Affairs of my resignation and also be talking to them as to whether they have any questions regarding the recovery plan.
I have sent out 5 letters of invitation to bid on removal of the debris pile and land reclamation for the sign property of Dick Clark. Closing date is Friday, April 21, 2017.
There was a letter addressed to Mayor Van Koughnett from the Minister of Municipal Affairs on the Municipal Inquiry and with his permission have posted it on he website.
Have a Happy Easter and see you on Tuesday.
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